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I believe that mandatory sentences should be handed down to anyone that assaults emergency 
workers. Too many of our Police, Paramedics, Medical staff and just recently Fire service. It is 
unacceptable that these people who there to help are getting assaulted on a daily basis. We really 
need a set prison sentence for anyone who assaults our emergency workers. 


